
 

 

 

 

 

Thank You for  

Supporting the Falun 

Dafa Association of Canada 
 

 

May 13, 2018 

 

On behalf of the City of Vaughan, I am pleased to extend greetings to the members 

and supporters of the Falun Dafa Association of Canada on the occasion of its 26th 

anniversary. 

 

Since its introduction in 1992, countries around the world have embraced this 

peaceful practice. Developed from ancient Chinese traditions, Falun Dafa promotes 

harmony, health and self-improvement through meditation and following the 

guiding principles of truthfulness, benevolence and forbearance. I applaud your 

dedication to fostering spiritual and physical well-being in our community.   

 

Vaughan is a vibrant city with a proud tradition of supporting institutions that 

enhance our strength, feed our spirit and inspire goodwill. We are blessed to have 

organizations and citizens that are dedicated to contributing to the rich social and 

cultural life of our city and beyond.  

 

Best wishes as you celebrate Falun Dafa throughout the month. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hon. Maurizio Bevilacqua, P.C.  

Mayor 


